

## A.S.B.A.H. LTD.

ASSOCIATION FOR SPINA BIFIDA AND HYDROCEPHALUS

112 CITY ROAD, LONDON EC1V 2ND Telephone 01-253 2735

Chairman: R. B. Zachary, FRCS Hon. Treasurer: E. S. Gower

General Secretary: Miss M. E. Oughtred

Appeals Secretary: B. W. Relf

Dear Friend,

I am most grateful for the gift which you have sent in response to my recent appeal on behalf of those with Spina Bifida and/or Hydrocephalus and it is with pleasure that I enclose an official receipt.

The need for help is great and is increasing as more children are successfully treated. It is also of vital importance that urgent research should be extended and your interest and concern is therefore greatly valued.

Yours sincerely,

Arthur Lowe